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Dear Scotrail,

Regarding the public consultation you are currently conducting. I would like to test as someone who frequently uses
the whifflet line to travel to and from Baillieston rail station that the service is not to the same level as other routes (for
example the airdrie line through easterhouse station). The whifflet service does not run on a sunday and there is no
parking facilities at the Baillieston station. There have been major housing construction efforts carried out around the
Baillieston station. Scotrail should investigate the role of the additional population in the area and consider introducing
park & ride facilities at the station.

Regards
Raymond McCrae
0/3 14 Battlefield Gardens
Glasgow
G42 9JW
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